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Circular 078 
 

7 September 2022 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
Farewell to Jannie our Security Site Manager. 
 
Jannie is leaving us, he has been made an offer which he could not turn down and is 
leaving us this Tuesday. 
 
Jannie will be available around the Petanque court tomorrow at 11am should anyone wish 
to bid him farewell. 
 
Jannie has been a great asset to our Security Team and we would like to wish him well in 
his new venture and for his future. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 


